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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Wear Green Non - Uniform Day – Friday 21 October 2022 
 
On Friday 21 October 2022 Maiden Erlegh School will be holding a non-uniform to raise money 
for both Macmillan Cancer Support and our school production of Shrek: The Musical. Money 
raised will be spilt 50/50 for both causes. 
 
There will be no compulsion to take part in this non-uniform day and students will be able to 
wear their school uniform if they wish.  However, if they choose non-uniform, a voluntary 
donation of £1- £2 can be made via ParentPay. Payments should be made using ParentPay 
which can be accessed via the following link: https://www.parentpay.com/. Should you have 
any issues with your access please contact us on the following email address: 
parentpay@maidenerleghtrust.org. 
 
Students are expected to dress neatly, clothes should be clean, without rips or tears and free 
from offensive slogans. As both causes feature green as a prominent colour, we are asking 
students taking part to mainly wear green items of clothing as a further show of support. 
 
Students are not permitted to use coloured hairspray or face paints or bring them to school.   
 
Sixth Form students will still be expected to wear their yellow lanyards to identify themselves. 
Normal behaviour expectations will apply.  Anyone who is inappropriately dressed will be 
asked to see their Head of Year. 
 
We hope that all students will participate in fundraising for this very worthy cause. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr P Gibson 
Headteacher 
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